
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: RE:9929 Keele St ( Grande Cheese Plaza Development)
Date: December-09-21 12:11:30 PM

From: Maple Garage Doors <maplegaragedoors@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 09, 2021 11:59 AM
To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] RE:9929 Keele St ( Grande Cheese Plaza Development)

To whom it may concern,

I would like to dispute this development because it is too high for this area, as there are single
family homes behind. This will also overshadow their privacy. Furthermore, this corner has too
much congestion already and we do not need another development. As Keele st has too much
traffic. Ps. Please leave Grande Cheese as is. 

Best Regards,
Pat Canizares

 Keele St

Maple Overhead Garage Doors

600 Bowes RD Unit 33/34/36
Concord, Ontario
Office: (905)738-9231
Website: www.maplegaragedoors.com 

Toronto & GTA Source for Overhead Garage Door Products 
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